
 
Jane Graham, Esq. 

737 Main Street, Suite 100 
Safety Harbor, FL 34695 

(727) 291-9526  
 

 
 

July 8, 2021 
 
 
Karen Sammons, CMC 
Safety Harbor City Clerk/Records Custodian 
City of Safety Harbor 
750 Main Street 
Safety Harbor, FL 34695 
 Via email ksammons@cityofsafetyharbor.com 
 
 Re:  Public Records Request  
 
Dear City Clerk Sammons: 
 
In accordance with Chapter 119, Florida Statutes, I hereby request that you produce the following public 
records relating to right of way located on Palmetto Ave and/or alley north of it, JACKSON PARK, 
Safety Harbor, Florida Right of way between 720 Elm Street and 734 Elm Street, parcel 33-28-16-
43650-005-0010 and 728 Elm Street (“right of way”): 
 

1. Electronic copy of all documents relating to the present or future need of the right of way for 
municipal purposes. 
 

2. Electronic copy of any survey, map, diagram, or other visual depiction of the right of way. 
 

Please provide the requested documents in electronic form to jane@sunshinecitylaw.com no later than 
July 16, 2021.  If you need to charge for this public records request, please feel free to do so and forward 
the invoice along with the documents. 
 
        Sincerely, 
 
 
        Jane Graham, Esq., B.C.S. 
        Sunshine City Law  


